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This is an update to the notification dated October 4, 2019, processing of the monthly 

SF-224 bulk file; the National Finance Center (NFC) is informing its customer Agencies 

that the transmission of the SF-224 bulk file has completed. 

Agencies can expect to see their updated reclassification transactions in CARS and 

their monthly Abstract of Transaction reports are now available in the Reporting Center. 

There is no action needed by our Customers; and we apologize for any inconvenience 

this may have caused. 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact their 

Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact NFC’s Contact Center at either 

1-855-632-4468; or via the ServiceNow Customer Service Portal (CSP). 


